
Exhibit 3
Item 7-B, 2/8/16
Planning Board Meeting



From: Bobeck
To: Kathleen Livermore
Subject: Fwd: WABA support for zoning change at 721 Santa Clara
Date: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 6:09:10 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sandip Jariwala <1sjariwala@gmail.com>
Date: September 29, 2015 at 8:36:33 PM PDT
To: athomas@ci.alameda.ca.us
Cc: bobeckp@gmail.com, Michelle Berner <waba@westalamedabusiness.com>
Subject: WABA support for zoning change at 721 Santa Clara

Andrew:

The West Alameda Business Association's board of directors have voted to
 support the zoning change application from Mr. Bobeck Parandian, for his
 property located at 721 Santa Clara Avenue, from residential to commercial
 zoning.

Thanks and regards,

Sandip Jariwala
Hawthorn Suites By Wyndham-Alameda
President, WABA
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